
 

 

March 16, 2020  

 

Good afternoon, 

 

Title One teachers will be sharing intervention materials weekly with families during 
the school closure.  Instructors will also be available via email to answer questions, 
provide explanations for activities and make additional recommendations for 
remediation.  Instructors will be electronically available via email during the school 
day that your student received services.  For example if your child had intervention on 
Tuesday and Thursdays from 10:30-11:00. Please expect email response to any 
questions on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  Full time title one instructors will be available 
during the school week electronically via email Monday through Friday.   If you have 
any questions please contact your student’s title one instructor! 

 

We, as always will be working to support your child's educational needs. 

 

God bless, 

Kristyn Joy                                                                     Kate Brandley  
Title I Coordinator                                                         Regional Director  
 


